
 

 

 

 

January 5, 2024 

As Chair of the International Parkinson and Movement Disorder Society – Pan American 

Section (MDS-PAS), I would like to take a moment to express our gratitude to you and to the 

Argentine Neurological Society Movement Disorders Group for partnering with MDS as an 

MDS Affiliate Member Society. 

To continue a fruitful partnership, we invite you to join us for the MDS-PAS Affiliate & 

National Society Leadership Roundtable during the 5th Pan American Parkinson’s Disease and 

Movement Disorders Congress in Cartegena, Colombia.  This meeting will provide a forum for 

MDS-PAS leaders to meet with leadership from Pan American National Societies to discuss 

opportunities for strengthening our relationship through collaboration on education in the 

region. 

MDS-PAS Affiliate & National Society Leadership Roundtable 
5th Pan American Parkinson’s Disease and Movement Disorders Congress – Cartegena, 
Colombia 
Friday, February 9, 2023, from 12:00PM – 1:00PM* COT 
Location To Be Announced (Specific Room: To be announced) 
*Lunch will be provided 

 
RSVP Request 

Please complete the following jot form to indicate your availability to attend the Leadership 

Roundtable.  Response requested by Friday, January 12, 2024. 

RSVP: https://form.jotform.com/240025827132144 

Meeting Preparation Request – Society Leadership Survey 

In order to prepare a focused discussion addressing the needs of all Societies, please take a 

moment to complete the following Leadership Survey.  

Survey responses will be reviewed to identify key themes for discussion during the roundtable. 

Even if you are not able to join us in person, we request completing the Society Leadership 

Survey to share information on your Society goals and needs.   

Thank you again for your commitment to this partnership. I look forward to meeting with you 

to discuss opportunities for cooperation with the MDS-Pan American Section. Please email the 

MDS Secretariat, Annette Schott at aschott@movementdisorders.org with any questions 

regarding the event. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Alberto Espay, MD, MSc 
Chair, MDS-Pan American Section
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